
June 30, 2021
JMoF Executive Committee

「Regarding the JMoF 2022 Outlook」

The JMoF Executive Committee has been proceeding with preparations to hold Japan Meeting of
Furries 2022 (JMoF 2022), planned for January 6th (Thu.) to the 9th (Sun.), 2022, at its usual
venue.

However, with the conditions of the Novel Coronavirus disease (COVID-19), these plans could
change depending on the prevalence of the variant strains and the trends of the vaccinations. We
will oblige to any restrictions following various event guidelines and requests from the related
local governments. We are also considering holding a convention that is different in scale and
format from our usual one, including altering the convention days and number of attendees.

JMoF aims to “contribute to the furry culture’s development by involving itself with all of the
diverse cultures that the furry fandom holds, and offering a common ground for these shared
feelings towards furries to allow the culture to grow even further”. As the JMoF Executive
Committee, to make this goal a reality, we are continuing to strive to have everybody gathered
on-site at our usual venue.

We will announce JMoF 2022’s convention format on the official website by the end of August.
We hope for everybody’s ongoing support.

Sincerely,

JMoF Executive Committee
Chairperson

　　　　　　　　　　　


